From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 4:58 pm
To: Have your Say
Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.
First name

Katie

Last name

Pragg

Email address

Suburb

Lincoln, Lincoln

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

25-39 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 2: $2 flat fare for adults and $1.20 for children across bus zones 1, 2 and 3

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

I'm only a student for a certain amount of time so it's better for me in the long run to go for option 2.
Also because I'm in a 2 zone it will be cheaper for me as well.

Is borrowing and repaying through general rates the right approach for this regionally significant
event?

No

How else might we pay for our share of this work?

The residents already have a tight budget just from day to day life rising rates. There are companies who
took a pay cut for a short time to fund certain work.

How do you think recovery from flooding of this scale — events that impact state highways, bridges,
rail and power for example — should be funded in the future?

When day to day events go back to normal standards then residents might see an increase in funds, at

that point you can raise appropriately rates for travel to fund such events. Learn from these events and
prepare better just in case there's another occasion.

Which option for distribution of rates in Ashburton River rating district do you support?

Option 1 (preferred): Redistribute rates in the Ashburton River rating district.



Would you support a levy to accelerate action in response to climate change?

Yes

What current or future projects or activities would you like to see funded by such a levy?

Change over to electronic buses but there has to be a way to do this without gouging residents to
harshly.

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Email



